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July 3, 2007
Via E-mail and Overnight Delivery
Ms. Carole J. Washburn, Executive Secretary

Washington Utilities & Transportation Commission

1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive SW

P.O. Box 47250

Olympia, WA  98504-7250


Re:
Docket No. UT-073033



Redesignation of Materials as Confidential

Dear Ms. Washburn:

On June 29, 2007, Qwest filed its Filing in Support of Additions to Non-Impaired Wire Center List.  That filing was supported by the Affidavit of Robert Brigham, to which were appended “Highly Confidential” Attachments A, B, C and D.  By this letter, Qwest re-designates those attachments as Confidential, rather than Highly Confidential.  

To that end, Qwest has attached an original and twelve (12) copies of properly-marked Confidential versions (redacted and unredacted) of those attachments and asks that the Commission destroy or return to Qwest the “Highly Confidential” attachments filed on June 29.  Qwest apologizes for any confusion.  Please do not hesitate to contact me with any questions.  
Very truly yours,

Adam L. Sherr

ALS/ jlr
Enclosures

cc:  
Administrative Law Judge Rendahl
